07 Explosion Finish as 10u Runner-up at SEAA Halloween Spooktacular Tournament at Willow Creek Parl

Written by Joe Birchfield

Boom! Congratulations to the 07 Explosion who finished as the 10u Runner-up in the 6th
Annual SEAA Spookacular at Willow Creek Park on 10-22-16! A total of 10 teams were in this
tournament division and the proceeds went to the Louisiana Flood Victims. The 07 Explosion
lost to the 06 Havoc in the championship game, ending the tournament with a 3-2 record. Great
job Havoc and Explosion, we are very proud of your efforts!




